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Newsletter 20th April 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you have all had a really good Easter break. It was great to see all the children on Monday; they 
have settled back into our routines very well and they are all working hard. 
 
Casual Midday Supervisors 
We are currently advertising for casual midday supervisors to cover at lunch time if one of our midday 
supervisors is unable to attend work. If you are interested in applying for this role, please enquire at the 
main office or check the Greenwood Academies Trust website. 
 
Uniform 
I would like to remind everyone that it is the Trust’s policy that all children wear the correct uniform; this 
includes long hair being tied back. All hair accessories must be small and in the uniform colours: large hair 
bows are not allowed. Thank you for your continued support in maintaining our uniform standards. 
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 23rd April – Friday 27th April – Book Fair; please refer to the letter sent earlier this week. 
Monday 7th May – May Day Bank Holiday – School closed. 
Monday 14th May – SATs Week begins. 
Friday 18th May – Non-Uniform Day; details to follow. 
Tuesday 22nd May – Sponsored Event and Garden Party; details to follow. 
Wednesday 23rd May – INSET Day – School closed. 
Thursday 24th May – INSET Day – School closed. 
Friday 25th May – INSET Day – School closed. 
Friday 25th May – Half Term – School closed for one week. 
Monday 4th June – School re-opens after Half Term. 
Tuesday 5th June – Year 5 and Year 6 visit to Churnet Valley Railway. 
Thursday 21st June – DHL Truck Safety Day; details to follow. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend and I am looking forward to seeing the children on Monday morning. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs Marples. 

 

 


